
KOTZEBUE SHORE AVENUE PROJECT 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
September 27, 2010 

 

Weekly updates will be provided to the public as construction progresses on Shore Avenue. All updates will provide information regarding 
Construction Schedule, Work Zone Locations, Traffic Control Measures and Public Safety & General Notices. 

Please see map below for this week’s active work zones. 

 
Notices and Traffic Control 

Shore Avenue will continue to have one way traffic until the construction season closes. There are traffic 
control personnel to assist any pedestrians in and out of the closures as needed. Shore Avenue will have 
intermittent areas of full roadway closure as work progresses.  Heavy equipment as well as dump trucks 
will be operating through all of Shoreline Avenue as well as on other Kotzebue roads, caution is advised.  

 
Schedule - Project activities include:  

 Wall backfill and hardware installation 
 Roadway construction 
 Lighting installation 

 
Construction of Shore Avenue 

The electrical lighting, wall support and backfill construction activities will continue north of Rotman’s for 
the next 3 weeks.  This will require road closures north of Rotman’s during this construction phase.  This 
work is critical to finish prior to the weather shutting down this construction season.  Roadway base 
construction will continue project wide, activities will include cutting to sub-base, backfilling, clearing 
hardware materials off of the roadway and adding access for 2 way traffic.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
Questions, Comments or Concerns?  

Please contact AIC 
442-4282 

Construction Safety Tips 
 Read & obey all project signs 
 Avoid active Work Zones 
 Stay positive & patient! 


